
Spring 2022 “Smaller is Better” Rebate Program
This rebate only applies to the Azden products listed on this form. Products must be purchased via an  

Authorized Azden Dealer, either online or in-store. To qualify for this rebate, please fill out this form in its  
entirety and include it in a mailing with a copy of your sales receipt. Please send this mailing to the address 

listed below.

Your sales receipt must be dated between 4/15/2022 and 5/31/2022 and your mailing must be 
postmarked by 6/15/2022 in order to qualify.

Mail all rebate documents to:

Azden Corporation
200 Valley Road, Ste. 101

Mount Arlington, NJ 07856
ATTN: CINEMIC22

Please allow 4 to 6 weeks for processing. This program applies only to US residents and only to Azden “end users” or final purchasers.  
Azden’s resellers and distributors are ineligible for the rebates associated with this promotion.

NAME_______________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________________

CITY____________________________________STATE______________ZIP_____________

E-mail_______________________________________________________________________

Eligible Models:

SGM-250CX

SGM-250MX

Rebate:

Free Furry Windshield 
(SWS-CX:  $40 Value)

Free Furry Windshield 
(SWS-CX:  $40 Value)

Description:

Short shotgun microphone with attached cable and 
standard XLR connector

Short shotgun microphone with attached cable and mini 
XLR connector


